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The University of Michigan 
Residency in Dental Public Health 

This should be one of the largest and most exciting 
meetings of .l.lPHL). l la\ .or Andrew Young of 
Atlanta and Di-. John I-. Boiuba. . l D A l  President-elect 
\\.ill both be giving pi-esentations along with othei 
d i st i 11 gu is h ed speakers a 11 cl I ead e 1-s in dentist I-? and 
public health. There will also be contributed abstracts. 
a poster session, and an opportunit!. t o  nieet with \ m i i  

colleagues. Reserve !.our hotel room noiv. See the 
AD.\ .Journal for housing applications. 

I 

The Department of Community Dentistry, 
School of Dentistry and the Program in Dental 
Public Health, School of Public Health, are co- 
sponsoring a one-year Dental Public Health Resi- 
dency, to begin in January 1985. Residents who 
already have a one-year MPH degree will thus 
complete their educational requirements for spe- 
cialist certification by the American Board of Den- 
tal Public Health. The residency includes selected 
academic coursework, and supervised practical 
experiences both through the Program in Dental 
Public Health and the Department of Community 
Dentistry. Residents will have the opportunity to 
participate in ongoing teaching and research 
commitments; the residency experience is based 
on guidelines established by the American Board 
of Dental Public Health. Potential areas of in- 
volvement include Health Care Services, Be- 
havioral Science, Cost Effectiveness, Epidemi- 
ologv, Computer Systems, and others. Facilities 

and faculties at both schools will be available, and 
the resources of the University at large are also 
accessible. 

Financial support includes stipend plus tuition. 
Applicants must apply to and be accepted by the 
School of Public Health; enrollment forms are 
available from Dr. Brian Burt (address below). 
Applicants must already have Completed an MPH 
degree or equivalent from an accredited School of 
Public Health. Application deadline is November 
15, 1984. Send completed applications to: 

Dr. Brian Burt 
Program in Dental Public Health 
School of Public Health 
University of Michigan School of 

Ann Arbor, MI 48109-2029 
Further details mat be obtained from Dr. Burt 

(313-764-5477) or Dr. Robert Bagramian (313- 

Public Health 

763-2105). 
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